
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  

 From the Chief Financial Officer 

                         Angel Meriwether 
 
 

 

 

From the Mayor’s Desk (continued) 
 Birthdays 
August birthday wishes to employees: (4) Brian Baciak, (11) Ted 
Mackiewicz, (16) Keith Meriwether, (18) Richard Sweeney, (20) 
Matthew Kontura and (21) Daniel Baucco. 
 
Belated milestone birthday wishes to Mrs. Sandy Fouts who turned 85 
on June 23.  Pictured is Mrs. Fouts at last year’s senior citizens flu shot 
event.    
 
Mrs. Sandy Waldemarson will turn 80 on August 22.  Pictured is Mrs. 
Waldemarson from our 2016 corn roast.  Health and happiness to both 
birthday girls.   
 
In closing, I would like to remind everyone that school will be back in 
session beginning August 18 (middle and high school) and August 19 
(elementary school)—so please adhere to the school zone and be alert 
driving as we have many little ones walking to and from school.  Thank 
you and enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
“99% of failures come from people who make excuses.” 

    ~ George Washington 
 

 

 

Income Tax Collections  

 

 

 

 




